From: mlconatser0405@gmail.com <mlconatser0405@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:54 AM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Connectivity Plan

Thank you all for your service. I'm wondering if there is an update on the Jonesboro Connectivity Plan
along Aggie Road from the Roundabout or University Heights School to the ASU campus. Aggie Road is
so dangerous for walkers, runners, and bicyclists. Thank you.

Melody Conatser
mlconatser@yahoo.com
3624 Blueridge Circle
870-243-2732

Sent from my iPhone



